
 
 

Student Accident Plan 

  

 

September 21, 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Legal Guardian: 

 

The safety of our students is of critical importance to all of us and we want to protect them from injury. Even 

so, accidents do happen (at school, during athletics and elsewhere) and required medical care can be expensive. 

Please know that your school does not assume responsibility for such costs but does offer you access to several 

student accident insurance plans for voluntary purchase. Details can be found in the attached 

brochure/enrollment form.  

 

To enroll, please follow the instructions in the attached brochure. Enrollment is also available by going to 

https://myers-stevens.com/enrollment/. There are a variety of plans available to you so please be sure and 

review the attached brochure carefully prior to enrolling.  Paper forms are accepted for enrollment as well and 

should be mailed directly to Myers-Stevens & Toohey.  Please do not return enrollment forms to your school or 

coach. 

 

 If you have any questions concerning the coverages available or need help with enrollment, please call Myers-

Stevens & Toohey at (800) 827-4695. Bilingual representatives are available for parents who need assistance in 

Spanish. 

 

23/24 WA English Brochure 

23/24 WA Spanish Brochure 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tenino School District Athletics Department 
 
 

https://myers-stevens.com/enrollment/
https://5il.co/18r8f
https://5il.co/18r8e

